
Virginia Clark 1/1
Sara Scott 1/2

Virginia Darmody 1/9
(100th)

Artis Eadens 1/11
Pat Godfrey 1/15

Norma Jean Simmons 1/22
Betty Glisson 1/24

Bob Dodd 1/27

Connie Helson 1/16
Mike Nerland 1/28
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618 Lovers Ln, Bowling Green, Kentucky, 42103

Employee Birthdays

HAPPY
NEW YEAR

Let's Celebrate!

Dear Residents & Families of Arcadia,

It’s hard for me to believe we are starting a New Year. Let me start by
saying Happy New Year!!! What an exciting year 2024 has been for all of
us.  It was wonderful to welcome so many of your family members into
the community for the holiday season. It’s hard for me to believe
Arcadia Bowling Green has now been open for over 6 years.  This
building is filled with love, laughter and what has become family. 
As we start the New Year, I just want to remind everyone about the
Resident Council meeting we have every fourth Wednesday of the
month at 2:00 pm in the dining room. Resident council is open to all
residents in the building. I encourage each one of you to attend. It is a
great time to gather and openly discuss all things Arcadia Bowling
Green. If you have any questions, please remember my door is always
open.

My hopes for 2025 are that it brings love, laughter, good health, and
prosperity to all of you that call Arcadia home. We truly are all blessed.

“Write it on your heart that every day is the best day in the year” 
-Ralph Waldo

Sincerely Yours,
Candie Gray, Executive Director



Christmas Party

Resident Spotlight 

Gerry Wright 

 My name is Gerry Wright. I was born on
February 18, 1942, in my grandmothers’
bedroom. My mother and father were separated
at the time and then divorced after my sister was
born. My mother then had to work to support us,
and we had to live with my grandmother until I
was 4 years old, when my mother remarried and
we moved in with my stepfather, where I lived
until I married. After my parents divorced we
lived in Indianapolis, Detroit, and then in Illinois.
Throughout grade school I was always picked on
for my “northern” accent.
  I met my husband Ralph when I was 16 and we were married just after I turned 17.

I always said that he continued my upbringing so any flaws in my character are his
fault. We were married for 65 years until his passing in February of this year. Ralph
managed the Russellville Southern States Cooperative store until his retirement
and afterwards he held many different volunteer jobs.
 I was a legal secretary for 7 years until the birth of my second child. I have two
children, The world’s best son Timothy Grant and the world’s best daughter Alison.
Now I am blessed to have 10 grandchildren and 7 great grandchildren. I am
thankful to be here at Arcadia. The staff is wonderful and good natured, they meet
my needs very well at this point in my life, I feel like I am where I need to be!



Activity Highlights

We are so thankful for all of the lovely
groups who came to sing and perform for

our residents this holiday season!

Looking Forward to a Bright New Year!



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


